


 
 

Parks and Recreation 

January 2023 
 
 
Dear Township Board, 

 

A public hearing to receive comments on the draft Parks and Recreation Master Plan 2023-2027 is scheduled for 

the January 11, 2023 Parks and Recreation Committee meeting.  The Township Board will consider adoption of 

the Plan at its January 17, 2023 meeting.  The deadline for submitting the Plan to the Michigan Department of 

Natural Resources (MDNR) to retain grant eligibility this year is February 1, 2023. 

 

In December staff submitted a Spark Grant application to the MDNR.  If received, the $300,000 grant would be 

used to renovate the former campground structure at Stanley Park to serve multiple park support functions 

including restrooms, sheltered picnic space, and storage.  The Township was able to save $4,500 on the concept 

design for the building by the Supervisor working with staff and an individual with architectural software skills 

to create renderings for the application.  A decision on the grant will be received by the end of January 2023. 

 

The Parks and Recreation Committee will be soliciting bids for tree removal at Stanley Park necessary to facilitate 

Phase 1 construction.  The project approval from the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS) requires tree 

removal to take place during bat inactive periods (now until March 31).   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Justin Quagliata  

Staff Planner 
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